
HELP WANTED 

TOWN OF DANVILLE 

HIGHWAY CREW 

 

The Town of Danville Highway Department is currently accepting applications for a full-time highway 

crew member.  Applicants must have a CDL or the ability to obtain one, a good driving record, a good 

understanding of general highway maintenance and a willingness to work cooperatively with others.  A 

mechanical background is desired.  As a crew member, you must be able to report to work in 30 minutes 

or less when called.  Application and job descriptions are available at the Town Clerk’s office in the Town 

Hall located at 36 Route 2 West in Danville or on the town website at www.danvillevermont.org.  For 

further information, please call 684-3362.  Application deadline is Friday, September 29 delivered to the 

Town Clerk’s office before 4:00 PM.  The Town of Danville is an EOE. 

http://www.danvillevermont.org/

